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James H. Lesar, Esq. 
1231 Fourth Street, S. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20024 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is in reference to your letters dated 
December 7, 1975, to the Deputy Attorney General, and 
December 7, 1975, to the Archivist of the United States, 
both of which were referred to the FBI. 

The FBI is currently reviewing all Warren ' 
Commission documents which have been withheld from public 
researchers. Since your client, Mr. Harold Weisberg's, 
request for Warren Commission document 1347 is contained 
in the review of this material, the National Archives 
will make available our decision as to the disclosure of 
this document in the very near future. 

Sincerely yours, 

Clarence M. Kelley 
Director 

 


